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We are thankful for the generosity of those who have given funds to help 
prepare people for ministry. Their giving spirit continues to have an impact in 
the lives of others and in the growth of our Conference. 
 
The Memorial Scholarship Committee met in April to go over the three 
applications that were submitted and approved all three applicants. 
 

Rev. Teri Gent was awarded $5,500 for her studies at Portland 
Seminary. 
 
Isaiah Unger was awarded $4,500 for his studies at Ecola Bible College. 
 
Supt. Robroy Ranger was awarded $3,000 for his studies at Asbury 
Theological Seminary, after having recused himself from this meeting.  
 

 
Serving Together, 
 
Rev. Stewart Fowler, Calapooia Free Methodist  
Rev. Shaun McNay, Eugene Living Hope 
Rev. J. Chappy Swearingen, Oregon Conference MEG Board Chair 
Rev. Robroy Ranger, Superintendent of the Oregon Conference 


